
WSR 23-24-064
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
HEALTH CARE AUTHORITY

[Filed December 4, 2023, 9:41 a.m.]

The health care authority (HCA) requests withdrawal of the pre-
proposal statement of inquiry filed as WSR 23-23-184 on November 22, 
2023, and distributed in the 23-23 State Register. HCA is correcting 
the WAC numbers being revised and will refile the CR-101.

Wendy Barcus
Rules Coordinator
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